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Mr Chair, 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

Today, we celebrate a significant collaboration between the Regional Maritime Information 
Fusion Centre (RMIFC) and the Djibouti Code of Conduct/Jeddah Amendment (DCOC/JA), 
focusing on enhancing maritime security in the Western Indian Ocean. 

This partnership represents an opportunity not only for security but also for showcasing our 
commitment to safeguarding maritime trade and resources. The RMIFC ‘s advanced 
information sharing platform combined with DCOC regional coordination, positions us to 
effectively tackle piracy, illegal fishing and other maritime threats. 

We urge our donors and stakeholders to recognize the value of this initiative and support its 
growth. Our collaboration is not just about security, it is a powerful signal of our collective 
investment in the stability and prosperity of maritime commerce. 

With your continued support, we will ensure our waters are secure, our routes are safe, and 
our economies flourish. 

Thank you. 

 

Harifidy Andrianjaka Alex Ralaiarivony 


